
 
 
From: Karen Matthias  
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 8:25 AM 
To: Rep. John Lincoln <Rep.John.Lincoln@akleg.gov>; Rep. Geran Tarr <Rep.Geran.Tarr@akleg.gov>; 
Rep. Grier Hopkins <Rep.Grier.Hopkins@akleg.gov>; Rep. Chris Tuck <Rep.Chris.Tuck@akleg.gov>; Rep. 
Ivy Spohnholz <Rep.Ivy.Spohnholz@akleg.gov>; Rep. Sara Hannan <Rep.Sara.Hannan@akleg.gov>; Rep. 
Sara Rasmussen <Rep.Sara.Rasmussen@akleg.gov>; Rep. George Rauscher 
<Rep.George.Rauscher@akleg.gov>; Rep. David Talerico <Rep.David.Talerico@akleg.gov> 
Subject: Support for Jason Brune as Commissioner of DEC 
 
I have known Jason Brune as a colleague for 15 years and I'm disappointed by the personal attacks 
directed at him during this confirmation process. I have always admired Jason's integrity, his 
intelligence, his willingness to seek out and listen to people with different points of view, his insistence 
on standing up for what he believes, his refusal to be bullied, and his work ethic.  
 
Is he qualified for this position? Yes. His work experience and volunteer history confirm that. I hope that 
you will have a rigorous hearing today and that, when the times comes, you will base your vote on his 
qualifications and character.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Karen Matthias 
Anchorage 
 


